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Voters Encouraged to Update Addresses Before Going to the Polls 

 
The Pinellas County Supervisor of Elections encourages voters to update their voter registration 
information – including their addresses – prior to going to an early voting site or their Election Day 
polling place. 
 
“By updating their addresses now, voters can avoid an unnecessary delay when casting their ballots,” 
said Pinellas County Supervisor of Elections Deborah Clark. “In addition, voters who have moved within 
Pinellas County or from other Florida counties should update their addresses in order to know their 
correct polling place prior to voting.”  

Address changes can be made online at VotePinellas.com or by calling 727-464-VOTE (8683).  

Each voter will receive a two-sided ballot with 11 ballot questions for the November 8 General 
Election. All eligible voters can enjoy the convenience of voting by mail. To request a mail ballot to 
their most current address, voters may visit VotePinellas.com, call 727-464-VOTE (8683) or email 
MailBallot@VotePinellas.com. The deadline to request that a ballot be mailed is Wednesday, 
November 2 at 5:00 p.m. 
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